
 
 
 
From: Michael Fitzgerald  
Sent: Thursday, October 7, 2021 12:17 PM 
To: csc <csc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] London Ward 13 Councillor vacancy. 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I consent to this letter being part of the Public Agenda. 
 
As a home owner residing in Ward 13, I wish this Ward 13 vacancy in City Council to be 
filled as soon as possible. 
 
My preferred nominee is John Fyfe-Millar. He has a solid grasp of the issues for this 
Ward. His home and business are in the Ward and this brings familiarity with the 
concerns of both as well as a knowledge of City Hall and how it works. In the last 
election, using the ranked ballot system, he came in a very close second. This 
demonstrates the support he has among the constituents. 
 
Please move to nominate John Fyfe-Millar to represent Ward 13. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mike Fitzgerald 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 


